
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear members, 

Eurlyaid 2018 conference 

Following the newsletter we sent to you in February we have pleasure of informing you about 
the conference in Kharkiv.  This will take place from October 10-12, 2018.  

The conference website is now available online:  

http://conference.eurlyaid.eu/ 

The organising- and scientific committees are working hard on the program. We strive to 
offer you an interesting variety on presentations and workshops, moments to socialize with 
old and new colleagues and exchange information.  

In the weeks and months to follow we will update the site concerning changes or new 
information. We kindly invite you to visit the website regularly to check for further details. 

Keynote speakers: 

EURLYAID NEWSLETTER :  March 2018 



There will be 6 keynote presentations. 

The opening keynote will be a joint presentation: Yaroslava Nikanshyn and Noor van loen, 
parents, and Marilyn Espe-Sherwindt and Tetyana Mishchuk, professionals.  

We invite you to register and book your conference ticket on the website. 

We are looking forward to see you in Kharkiv!   


